M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 2, 2017
RE:
Change Order #7 – Ryle High School         

BG#15-281
Five changes were made to the contract for this project.
Proposal #59R – Add emergency circuits to the data rack in an effort to tie into the emergency power system.  ADD - $4,991
Proposal #67R – Additional masonry and drywall at the connection between the new and existing buildings.  Once demolition occurred and the walls were opened up, there were conditions slightly different than what was anticipated and additional masonry was required.  There was also extra drywall required at the transition to cover all exposed areas and provide a seamless solution.  ADD - $2,976.

Proposal #69 – Relocate existing data and power in the wall in room 113 where the new unit ventilator was to be relocated to.  The existing power was noted once the contractor tried to cut on the hole for the new ventilator and realized there was conduit buried in the wall so the conduit had to be adjusted.  ADD - $1,370

Proposal #70 – Add data outlets in resource room C102 since the existing outlet and receptacle had to be removed to accommodate the unit ventilator.  ADD - $3,162

Proposal #71R – Replace four steel baflles for the existing boiler which were found to be warped.  ADD - $4,908

                        TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT...................ADD...$17,407
I recommend the board accept CO#7, as presented.

Mike Poiry




Assistant Superintendent
